
Dear Group booking organizer, 

The Gilbert & Sullivan Society of SA is pleased to announce that their first production in 2019 is ‘HMS 

Pinafore’. 

Please find attached the booking and payment details for ‘HMS Pinafore’. 

Tentative bookings can be made immediately, but the full payment for held seats must be paid by 

February 25 2019. The discount group price of $30 (full price is $36) will only apply for the payment 

of 10+ seats. Any seats on hold, but not paid for by February 25th, will be released for public sale. 

If  later you find that more seats are required by your group, then the extra tickets will also be able 

to be purchased at the discount group price but may not necessarily be seats with the original 

booking and must be paid in full at the time of request.  

Group bookings can be made after February 25, but full payment must be made at the time of 

booking.  

If you were fortunate enough to see our critically acclaimed production of ‘The Phantom of the 

Opera’ in 2018, you know what a high standard of performance the Gilbert & Sullivan Society of SA 

achieves. Barry Hill, a well- known director in Adelaide, will be ‘steering the ship’ for this production. 

Barry promises a fresh approach with added comedy while maintaining the traditional score and 

script which audiences have come to love.   

HMS Pinafore will have a 5 performance season, including 1 matinee only. Don’t leave your booking 

too late and face disappointment in securing seats.  

We look forward to having your group as part of our audience during the ‘HMS Pinafore’ season.  

Please ring Paula (8447 7239) to secure your seats.  

Regards 

G&S Publicity team  

 


